
June 19 & 20, 2021 Weekly Bulletin 
Senior Pastor: Rev. Steven S. Billings 

Principal/Associate Pastor: Rev. Keith E. GeRue 
Church (920) 722-2662, School (920) 725-1715 

Church Office Hours: Monday-Friday 8:00am to 3:00pm 

.  This Week at Trinity  
Saturday, June 19 
5:00PM Worship in Church & Online 
 

Sunday, June 20 
9:00AM Worship in Church & Online 
10:30AM Ed. Hour - Online & In Person 

Monday  June 21 
Pastor’s Sabbath 
9:00AM Sewing 
6:00PM At Home Prayer Time 
6:30PM Women’s Bible Study 
 

Tuesday, June 22 
6:30AM Ladies Bible Study  
6:30PM Ladies Aid Meeting 
 

Wednesday, June 23 
6:30PM Worship in Church (masks optional) 
 
Thursday, June 24 
6:00AM Men’s Bible Study 
 

Friday June 25 
 

Saturday, June 26 
9:00AM Food Pantry 
5:00PM Worship in Church & Online 
 

Sunday, June 27 
9:00AM Worship in Church & Online 
10:30AM Ed. Hour - Online & In Person 

 

 We Pray For… 
Jeff Briggs, Jim Perry, Dan Schultz, Mona 

Bahrke, Merry Voigt, Ronald Virchow Sr., 

Brenda Kempf, Rose Kosloski, Pr. Ronald 

Meier, Charity Gerard, Ruth Wright, Kari 

Lindner, Joan Reinke, Tom Drum, Janine 

Jandrey, Sherry Bricco-Tobin, Michael 

Hastings, Jim Wittmann, Bud Tschirgi, 

Karleton Borchardt, Merle Webber, Shelly 

Holewinski, Pastor Michael Ahlemeyer, 

Dennis Durkey, Jackie Kislewski, Levi 

Kroes, Joyce Virchow, Pastor Timothy 

Kinne, Michelle Mahoney, Jeff Dionne, 

Sue Maynard, Donna Mies, Sally Bolen, 

Kathy Rigotti, Dianne Olsen, Frank Erd-

mann, Blaine Henkel, Alan Manteufel, 

Debbie Manteufel, Shirley Fleischer, Dan 

Schael, Ann Keller, Jeanne Juve, Walter 

Brinkman, Jerry Peotter, Lana Gast, Scott 

Dontje, Sandy Rammer, Scott Steene-

poorte, Norb Pomerenke, Brooke 

Schroeder, Judy Krause, and Lynn Olson. 

 Stewardship Lesson   
Mark 4:40 – “He said to them, ‘Why are 

you so afraid? Have you still no faith?’ 

” Faith means trust. If we trust the Lord, 

what do we have to be afraid of? Isn’t it 

fear that holds us back in our steward-

ship? Isn’t it fear that stops us from fol-

lowing the Lord’s Word to give generously 

toward His work in the Church? Well then, 

“Why are you so afraid? Have you still no 

faith?” The Lord has proved His trustwor-

thiness by His cross. You can trust Him. 

Congregational  
Voters Meeting- Budget 

 

Tues, June 29th at 6:30PM in the Sanc-
tuary to adopt the 2021-2022 Budget. 
Copies of the agenda are available in the 
narthex. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 School News  

“Sent to Serve”  

This Week’s Theme:  
Sent to Serve  

Matthew 20:20–28  
“Even as the Son of Man came not to 
be served but to serve and to give his 
life as a ransom for many” (Matt. 
20:28).  
     Our theme passage tells us that Je-
sus came to serve. Jesus served His 
disciples by washing their feet. Jesus 
served 5,000 hungry followers a meal of 
bread and fish. Through His miracles, 
Jesus served those who had broken 
bodies and broken hearts. While Jesus 
came for those acts of service, He 
came to serve the whole world and 
each of us by His sacrifice on the cross. 
As we learned this year, Jesus was the 
“Suffering Servant.” Jesus serves us the 
blessings of that cross in our Baptism, 
in His Word and at Holy Communion.  
      This year, we also heard about Je-
sus’ followers who served. Some 
served as Old Testament kings and 
prophets. Some served as disciples fol-
lowing Jesus to the cross and then 
sharing the Good News of His salvation. 
We learned how some children served 
Jesus.  
     We just reviewed some of the ways 
in which we were blessed to serve. We 

served as musicians, leaders, in Bible 
Studies, through prayer and so many 
other ways. We served others with a 
kind word or helpful deed. We served 
our teachers with our respect and hon-
or. We served our congregation in pray-
ers and by supporting other partners. 
We served beyond the church and 
school walls in our community.  
     Does our serving stop as summer 
starts? Where and how is God inviting 
you to serve this summer? Can we 
serve with transporting others to wor-
ship and Bible study this summer? Can 
we serve as ushers or acolytes in the 
worship service? Can we serve our par-
ents and family at home? Is there 
something we can do to help our neigh-
bors (not for money, but just to help)? 
God gives us many opportunities to 
serve Him.  
     We serve because Jesus served us! 
May God bless our service this sum-
mer!  
     PRAYER: Jesus, thank You for the 
examples of Your service, especially 
Your service from the cross. Thank You 
for the opportunities to serve You in our 
church and school this year. Send Your 
Spirit so that we might see the oppor-
tunities You give us this summer. 
Amen.  

ENROLL NOW! 

Searching for a Christian School for your 

child(ren)? Call us today for more             

information or a tour (920) 725-1715. We 

are enrolling for the 2021-2022 School 

Year. 



 
 News, Events, Requests, Etc. 

Visit us at: www.trinitymenasha.com or 
“Like” Us on Facebook 

Altar Flowers 
Congratulations to our first grandson-
Oliver Jeffrey Ross-on his baptismal 

birthday June 20,2021!!!  

Grandma and Grandpa Wittmann 

This Weekend’s Banners 
 ”My Father’s World” 

“God Our Shelter in Life’s Storms” 

Weekly Bible Study  
Opportunities: 

10:30AM Sunday – “Prayer: We Speak to 
God” with Rev. Alliet & Rev. Billings (In 
Person & Online).  

10:30AM Sunday – “Daniel a Man of 
God” with Rev. GeRue, will resume in 
August.  

10:45AM Sunday – Book of Isaiah 
(Blaine Henkel) (Online). 

6:30PM Monday – Women’s Bible Study, 
”Joy: A Study of Philippians” by Deb Bur-
ma (Connie Henkel) Large Conference 
Room 

6:30AM Tuesday – Ladies Bible Study, 
Ten Minute Bible Journey (Dottie Kraus).  

6:00AM Thursday – Men’s Bible Study, 
Book of Acts (Steve Reinke).  
For more information, please get in touch 
with the contact person listed above, or 
let Jean know. 

Prayer Chain 

Barbara Kester is head of the Prayer 
Chain. If you desire prayers for yourself or 
someone else, please call Barbara at (920) 
722-3228. 

Trinity’s Food Pantry 

Many thanks to all who continue to support 

Trinity’s Food Pantry through food & mone-

tary donations. You are a blessing for many 

who are currently in need. We can use the 

following non-perishables: Canned Fruit, 

Tomato Sauce, Salad Dressing, and Mus-

tard. If you or someone you know would 

benefit from the pantry, call Steve Reinke at 

(920) 540-5090. 

Trinity Camping Weekend 

This year, Trinity Camping weekend is Au-

gust 20-22 & will again be held at Wild 

West Campground & Corral. 

They are located 8 miles west of Waupaca 

on Hwy 54. Check them out at             

http://www.wildwestcampground.com. 

New this year: Reservations are now taken 

online. Go to their website and place your 

reservation today.   

To plan for future years, a questionnaire 

will be created to get your input. Question? 

Contact Roger or Merry Voigt, at (920) 725

-9908 or rwvoigt@sbcglobal.net. 

 

SCRIP News $ 
SCRIP is sold in the Church/School Office 
Mon.– Fri.  from 8:00AM-3:00PM. 

How to Order Scrip? Call the office Mon.– 
Fri. 8:00AM-3:00PM, or email Jean or 
Mary with your order at: 
ChurchAdmin@trinitymenasha.com. They 
will put it together.  

Kwik Trip Scrip is now at 12% rebate – 
Limited time only!! 

Ordination Anniversary Celebration! 
Our Trinity Family has an opportunity to celebrate with the 

Reverend and Mrs. Steven Billings on the occasion of Pastor's 

30th Anniversary of his Ordination. He will be recognized at 

the worship services on June 26, 27, and 30th. Your Board of 

Outreach and Social Ministry will be serving treats after those  

services plus we would love to shower them with many cards 

of love, thanks and appreciation during the month of June. 

There are note cards available on a small table in the narthex 

for you to take. We praise and thank God for Pastor and Liz 

Billings and their dedication to our Lord and our Trinity Family.  

“For to me, to live is Christ and to die is gain.”  Philipians 1:21 

Help Needed Mowing Grass  

Volunteers needed for lawn mowing this  
season. All equipment needed is provid-
ed by Trinity. Please contact Lee Colby 
for more information or to sign up. Thank 
you! 

NOTE THE NEW ADMIN E-MAIL ADDRESS: ChurchAdmin@trinitymenasha.com 

 

$ Current Finances $ 
Monthly Income Needed: $75,637 
Income as of  June 13: $25,869 

Altar Flower Donations 

If you wish to donate flowers please contact 

the office. The cost of providing altar flow-

ers is $25.00. 

 
Speaking From His Heart 

Our June Ladies Aid/LWML meeting will be 

Tuesday, June 22nd at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Small Fellowship Hall.  We have invited Mr. 

Norb Pomerenke to our meeting.    

Any of you that know Norb know he speaks 

from his heart and has faithfully served his 

Lord as a member of Trinity for 67 years.   

All are welcome to come and visit with 

Norb—gentlemen are welcome also.  

Portals of Prayer 

Portals of Prayer, a devotional book, is $.75 

each. Please let the office know if you wish 

to purchase one.  

Church Office Hours 
Church office hours are 8:00AM-3:00PM.  

http://www.trinitymenasha.com
mailto:bwohlrabe@trinitymenasha.com

